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Georgia Power Company ; g

ATTN: .! . 11. Mill e r , T r . Ti -c.

Executive Vice President C []g
*

270 Peachtree Street 'l

Atlanta, CA 30303
i
.

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of November 13, 1980, informing us of steps you have
tasen to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities under NRC
Operating License No. DPR-57 and NPF-5 broue.ht to your attcntio:1 in our letter
of October 27, 1980 We have exa'ained your corrective act'.ons and have no

further questions at this time,

h'e appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

/* r / /
- <L . , Q' G - na

-
Charles E. Iturphy, Chief
Reactor Constrtiction and Engineering
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